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Dear Sir/Madam, 

Given the current health concerns due to the coronavirus in Singapore, we regret to inform you that the 
organizing committee has decided to officially cancel the Singapore Ladies Amateur Open 2020 which 
is supposed to be held on 6-9 April 2020 at Warren Golf & Country Club. 

It is saddening to have to make this decision. We appreciate all the effort, time and interest. However, it 
is SGA’s best interest 
to consider the health and welfare of the majority. 

Again, we apologize for any inconvenience caused. Thank you for your kind understanding. We hope to 
host you all in our other tournaments as scheduled.  

Thank you. 

Best Regards, 
Mohd Shahrin Taib 
Operations Executive 
Singapore Golf Association 
Office: +65.6755.5976 |  
Address: 249 Sembawang Road, Singapore 758352 

SGA Website • SGA Facebook • SGA Instagram • SGA Flickr 

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 
This e-mail may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you  
are not the intended recipient (or have received this e-mail in error)  
please notify the sender immediately and destroy this e-mail. Any  
unauthorized copying, disclosure or distribution of the material in this  
e-mail is strictly forbidden.




